
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
June 20, 2006 

 
 
The LPTV Store, LLC 
5053 Ocean Boulevard, Suite 14 
Sarasota, FL.  34242 
 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 The LPTV Store, LLC 
                                                                                 Channel 41, Key West, FL. 
                                                                                 BDISTTL-20060331BDW 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 130544 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  Our preliminary 
engineering review reveals that your proposed facility does not comply with the 
Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to cause 
interference to the following facilities: 
 
1.  New, Key West, FL. – BNPTTL-20000829AFH   
2.  New, Key West, FL. – BNPTT-20000830AYO 
3.  New, Key West, FL. – BNPTTL-20000830ANZ 
 
You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve these 
specified interference problems within (30) days from the date of this letter.  If not so 
amended, your application will be considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 
 
Peter Tannenwald 
1730 Rhode Island Ave., N.W., Suite 200 
Washington, D.C.  20036-3120 


